
Delaware County Pork Producers Scholarship 

 
 

 
 

 
The Delaware County Pork Producers Board wishes to encourage any 
high school seniors entering an agriculture career by offering a $500 
scholarship.  
 
Eligible students must meet the following requirements: 

- Senior in High School 
- Resident of Delaware County 
- Enrolling in a 2 or 4-year accredited college or university  
- Pursuing a career in agriculture or an agricultural related field 
- Must MAINTAIN a 2.75 GPA during the 1st semester of college 

 
The Scholarship will be awarded after the board receives the first 
semester verification of enrollment and grades. The student is 
responsible to get this verification to the board. 

 
To be considered, the following must be submitted by April 7, 2017: 

1. A 500-word essay on a Pork/Swine related topic 
2. Brief Personal Biography 
3. Two letters of reference 

 
The Scholarship Recipients will be announced during your school’s 
Senior Awards Presentation. 
 
Send your application to the following: 

Beth Schulte 
2036 260th Ave 
Earlville, IA 52041 
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